
 

 

 

 
 
February 2024 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 

Year 9 Humanities trip to: The IMPERIAL WAR MUSEUM on 10th May 2024 
 

The Humanities Faculty would like to offer an exciting opportunity for your child to take part in a visit to The 
Imperial War Museum in London. The purpose of this visit is to enhance work covered in class in relation to the 
Year 9 History curriculum and to World War II. During the day students will tour the museum’s extensive 
exhibits, and will also take part in a classroom session on the Holocaust, before being able to go into the 
Holocaust Galleries.  
 

The trip will take place to the Imperial War Museum on Friday 10th May 2024. We will need to leave school at 
7.30am and will return to school at 5.30pm. Please ensure your child has made appropriate arrangements for 
going home.   
 
This trip is suitable for Year 9 students, but especially those who have a keen interest in History and the events 
of WWII. We are only able to take a maximum of 60 students. If the trip is oversubscribed we will need to draw 
names. 
 

Please note that with any trip of this type, should any student's behaviour, work or attendance cause concern, 
we reserve the right to exclude them from the trip. 
 

Please complete the slip below and return it to the Finance Office by the end of the school day on Tuesday 5th 
March 2024.   There is also the option to reply using the following email address 
replies@cirencesterkingshill.gloucs.sch.uk  giving the details of the trip plus your name and your child’s name.   
 

The cost of the ticket and transport will be no more than £27.00.  Payment will need to be made by the end of 
the school day on Tuesday 19th March 2024. 
 

A letter confirming that your child has a place on the trip will be sent home by Monday 11th March 2024, along 
with a medical consent form that will also need to be returned to the Finance Office.  
 

Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 

Mrs A. Biggs 
Humanities Teacher and Head of Year 9 
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PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO THE FINANCE OFFICE 

BY THE END OF THE SCHOOL DAY ON Tuesday 5th March 2024  
 
I give permission for my son/daughter: 
 
Name_________________________________________________     Tutor Group ______________ 
 

to take part in the trip to the Imperial War Museum on Friday 10th May 2024. 
 
I agree to pay a voluntary contribution of no more than £27.00  by Tuesday 19th March 2024 if my child is 
allocated a place on the trip. 
 
Signed:__________________________________________________      Date:__________________ 
               (Person with Parental Responsibility) 
 
PLEASE PRINT YOUR NAME HERE:______________________________________________________ 
 

DO NOT SEND ANY MONEY UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 
 
 

 


